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MEMORANDUM ERIE COUNTY 
DEPARTMENT OF LAW 

TO: PLEASE SEE LIST BELOW 

FROM: GREGORY P. KAMM~ Assistant County Attorney~ 
DATE: July 18, 2012 

RE: NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING: 
LOCAL LAW INTRO. NO. 2-2012 

Enclosed for your information is a copy of the Notice of Public Hearing for the above­
captioned Local Law lntro., which was approved by the Erie County Legislature on July 12, 
2012, and which will be published in the Buffalo News on July 23,2012. 

GPF/dkw 
Attachment 

Hon. Betty lean Grant, Chair 
Hon. Timothy R. Hogues 
Hon. Lynn M. Marinelli 
Hon. Kevin R. Hardwick 
Hon. Thomas A. Loughran 
Hon. Edward A. Rath, III 
Hon. Timothy J. Mazur 
Hon. Terrence D. McCracken 
Hon. Lynne M. Dixon. 
Hon. Joseph C. Lorigo 
Hon. John 1. Mills 
Robert Graber, Clerk. Erie County Legislature 
Hon. Christopher L. Jacobs, Erie County Clerk 
Matthew Spina. The Buffalo News 
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NOTICE OF PUBUC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Erie County Executive, Mark C. 

Poloncarz, will hold a public hearing on Monday, July 30, 2012 at 5:30 P.M. 

concerning: 

A LOCAL LAW known • the Budget Modernization Act of 2012 

The hearing will be held In the Budget Conference Room located on 

the 16111 Floor, 95 Franklin Street, In the City of Buffalo, New York. 

On July 12, 2012, the Erie County Legislature adopted Erie County 

Local Law lntro. No. 2-2012. Coplea of the proposed local law are available 

for public Inspection In the office of the Clerk of the Erie County 

Legislature, on the 4th Floor of 92 Franklin Street, In the City of Buffalo, 

New York. 

MARK C. POLONCARZ 
Erie County Executive 




